

CC32.6 - Confidential Attachment 4 - made public on October 13, 2017

From: Anna Kral
Sent: September 27, 2017 11:52 AM
To: Abbie Moscovich; Alex Teixeira
Cc: Councillor Pasternak
Subject: Fwd: 4 & 6 S. 37 advance

Hi Abbie,

Please see email below from Terry. Can this still be submitted?

Anna

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Terry Lustig <tlustig@malibutoronto.com>
Date: September 27, 2017 at 11:27:33 AM EDT
To: Anna Kral <Anna.Kral@toronto.ca>
Subject: RE: 4 & 6 S. 37 advance

Hi Anna:

Rony has said that we can do the \$300,000 at excavation permit and another \$200,000 at foundation permit. For us, it is a cashflow situation. We hope that this works. The timing between the 2 permits is usually not more than about 3 months.

Terry
Terry Lustig
Development Manager



Malibu Investments Inc.

Malibu Investments Inc.
130 Spadina Avenue #707
Toronto, Ontario M5V 2L4
416 703 9071 ext 226
tlustig@malibutoronto.com
www.malibutoronto.com

From: Anna Kral [<mailto:Anna.Kral@toronto.ca>]
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 11:03 AM
To: Terry Lustig <tlustig@malibutoronto.com>
Subject: 4 & 6 S. 37 advance

Hi Terry,

I was wondering if you had a chance to speak to Rony about bumping the \$300,000 advance to \$600,000. I was just made aware that the report has to be submitted by 11:30am today. If you have any

information on this I would need to let Abbie know. If we cannot get this sorted out today we can always bring a motion to Council but it always looks better when we have everything in a nice little package prior to the Council meeting.

Thanks again.

Anna